
 

 

 

Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity 
(RAISE) Grants 

 

The U.S. Department of Transportation has released a Notice of Funding Opportunity for $1 billion 
in the newly named Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) 
grants, formerly known as BUILD Transportation Grants. Applications will be evaluated based 
upon criteria that include safety, environmental sustainability, quality of life, economic 
competitiveness, state of good repair, innovation and partnerships. Eligible applicants for RAISE 
grants are State, local, Tribal, and U.S. territories’ governments, including transit agencies, port 
authorities, Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs), and other political subdivisions of State 
or local governments. Applications are due, July 12 at 5 pm ET. 

  

  

  

 

 

Innovative Technology Strike Teams 

 

The National Center for Applied Transit Technology (N-CATT) is now accepting applications for 
transit agencies to receive one-on-one technical assistance through the Center's Innovative 
Technology Strike Teams. N-CATT will work with up to three transportation providers to navigate 
a technology challenge or opportunity that results in a useful starting product for the agency, such 
as an implementation plan or ready-to-go technology solicitation. For more information, please 
visit their website. Applications are due June 9. 

  

 

https://www.transportation.gov/RAISEgrants/raise-nofo
https://n-catt.org/news/applications-for-n-catts-innovative-technology-strike-teams-are-open/

